
 

Reminder 

Supervisor Matt Letourneau to Hold “Dulles Direct” Town Hall Meeting  

  
Tuesday, February 19, 2013, 7:00 PM 

            Freedom High School 

          25450 Riding Center Drive, South Riding,VA 20152 

As part of his “Dulles Direct” initiative to bring county government closer to citizens, Supervisor 

Matt Letourneau will hold a Town Hall meeting on Tuesday, February 19 at 7 p.m. at Freedom 

High School.  He will provide an update on the FY2014 budget process, transportation, and his 

field utilization intiative, and take any and all questions. 

As always, visit Supervisor Letourneau's Facebook page for updates on this and other things 

happening in the Dulles District and Loudoun County.  

Gum Spring Library Grand Opening  

Also, please be sure to come out on Saturday, February 23 at 11am for the grand opening of the 

Gum Spring Library, located at 24600 Millstream Drive, Stone Ridge, VA.  This will be the 

library's eighth branch and serve over 100,000 people.   

      

To unsubscribe from future updates, please click here. 

 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/42745469/147120082/106478/164/
http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/42745469/147120082/78441/165/?f566cc7b=MTQ3MTIwMDgyLjY5NWE4Yjk0Njk0MDViNmQ4NTljZDBmZThkOTE4ZDVi&e5e2987d=NDI3NDU0Njk%3d&3e076d18=bmFuY3kubWNjb3JtaWNrQGxvdWRvdW4uZ292&x=1b9ab107

